
Press Release: HBSF Quail Hunt Fundraiser at Greystone 

Castle 
 

 

The Higgins Branchini Shooting Foundation (HBSF) hosted their annual Quail 
Hunt Fundraiser at Greystone Castle Sporting Club in Mingus, Texas, November 

15-17, 2019. 

 

The fundraiser had been held at Long Straw Ranch the last seven years, but 

interest in the event had grown to such a level that a larger venue was 
required. 

 

Greystone is a 6,000 acre hunting and sporting clay facility with the ability 

to offer 25 overnight rooms in 5 private lodges.  In addition, they offer 

excellent dining and meeting facilities.  HBSF is delighted to have found a 

new home for our annual fundraiser, and the success of this year's fundraiser 
validated our confidence in this outstanding venue. 

 

31 hunters participated in the event.  Many of them were joined by spouses 

and overnighted in the lodges, enjoying the fabulous breakfast, lunch and 

dinner service.  Many new friends were made and, by all accounts, everyone 

had a very enjoyable time. 

 

The hunting and sporting clay experiences were exceptional, with excellent 

guide and dog work.  The Greystone staff could not have been better, catering 

to virtually every need throughout the event.  On top of all this, because of 

Greystone's size, there is room to grow the annual event.  Over the entire 

Friday - Sunday period, Greystone could have accommodated 90 participants.  
So, HBSF is looking forward to continued growth for the fundraiser. 

 

As always, HBSF had great support from Lone Star Ag Credit and from Park 

Cities Quail Coalition.  Their enthusiastic assistance — as well as that of 

our silent auction item donors — was instrumental to the success of this 

years' fundraiser.  Owing to the Park Cities Quail Coalition support, we were 

able to invite 3 collegiate clay target competitors to come join us at no 

cost to them.  In addition, Clay Shooters Supply provided wonderful Cape 

Buffalo Shell Pouches for each participant, courtesy of a grant from John 

Calandro. 

 

The Foundation is deeply grateful to the many donors, partners, and 
participants who contributed so generously and selflessly toward the success 

of the 2019 fundraiser! 
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